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PO Box 1150 

Glenwood Springs, Colorado 81602 
970-945-8575 

 
 
 

Memo: 2018 Friends of the Glenwood Springs Airport Scholarship Announcement 
Date: December 13, 2017 
To: Graduating seniors of: Coal Ridge, Glenwood Springs, Rifle & Roaring 

Fork High Schools 
 
Friends of the Glenwood Springs Airport is a non-profit organization established in 2005 by local 
area pilots and flight enthusiasts. Each school year the Friends award up to two scholarships for 
up to $2,000 each to academically strong graduating seniors who plan to make the field of aviation 
a part of their daily lives. 
 
Motivated, well-rounded students who strive for excellence and have an interest in flying, or in 
the field of aviation, are encouraged to apply.  Eligible students must be a graduating senior who 
are going to pursue a career in aviation, a pilot's license, or a course of study through a four-year 
program or technical school geared toward a career in aviation. Financial need is not a requirement. 
This scholarship is open to all students. 
 
To apply, submit the list below to your school counselor by February 14, 2018.  
 

• Your school’s generic scholarship application 
• Three letters of recommendation 
• Current transcript 
• One page letter detailing your interests and goals in the field of aviation  

 
Counselors will be notified of the recipient(s) by March 16, 2018. 
 
 
 
Counselors, please contact Caitlin DeCrow at 970-945-8575 or CDeCrow@dalbycpa.com with 
any questions. 
 
Applications may be emailed to Caitlin or mailed to: 
 Friends of the Glenwood Springs Airport Scholarship 
 c/o Dalby, Wendland, & Co., P.C. 
 PO Box 1150 
 Glenwood Springs, CO 81602 

mailto:CDeCrow@dalbycpa.com

